
 

Dear Sir, 

                I am happy to inform you that you have been nominated as a member of Programme Advisory 

Committee for Electrical & Electronics Engineering department of Seshasayee Institute of Technology. 

It is proposed to convene a meeting of Programme Advisory Committee members of Electrical & 

Electronics Engineering department on 10.06.2024(Monday) at 2.30 pm in conference hall of our institute. 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and finalize curriculum and syllabus of G-scheme from 

III to VI term of diploma in Electrical and Electronics Engineering to be implemented from the academic 

year 2024-2025. 

Draft curriculum and Draft syllabus of DOTE R2023 Scheme are herewith attached for your 

reference. I request your good self to go through the content of the syllabus and offer your valuable 

suggestions like the latest subjects/topics to be included, the obsolete things to be removed, courses to 

be offered as Advanced skill certification, tips to improve the performance of the students and  to make 

our students more updated and employable. 

.. 

With Regards 

K.Saravanan 

9443326161 

Head of Electrical Dept. 

 


